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PRESIDENT & GENERAL DIRECTOR

March 2025

Dear Friends,

Cassie and | want to again express our heartfelt gratitude for your faithful prayers and financial support. Your part-
nership in the ministry God has called us to with Macedonia World Baptist Missions is a tremendous blessing, and
we are continually encouraged by your love for world evangelism.

This quarter, our travels have taken us as far north as Pennsylvania and as far south as Florida as we seek to “fan the
flame” of world evangelism. We praise the Lord for His protection over the many miles we have traveled and for
the opportunities He has given us to share the burden of reaching the world with the Gospel.

By the time you receive this letter, we will be just over a month away from our next Reach the World Youth Confer-
ence. If your church is looking for a meeting that will stir the hearts of your teenagers for world evangelism, this is
it! Several MWBM missionaries have already committed to being with us, and the preaching, teaching, and even
the fun times will all be centered around the urgent need to take the Gospel to the nations. We host it right here on
our campus! For more information, visit MWBM.org. Since our space is limited, register today! We would love to
see you here.

We are also excited to report that our Pavilion Project is making great progress! This pavilion will serve as an exten-
sion of our Missionary Training Center, providing a dedicated space for equipping and encouraging those whom
God is calling to the mission field. The Lord has been so good through His people to provide almost all of the need-
ed funds with only $50,000 remaining to complete the project. If just 50 churches committed to giving $1,000
each, we could meet this need entirely. | have included the QR code once again for those who would like more in-
formation or feel led to help.

In addition, we rejoice in the new missionary families recently approved by our Executive Board to serve in the
West Indies, the Yucatan Peninsula of Mexico, and Ecuador. This is a direct answer to prayer as we daily seek the
Lord to raise up more laborers in these last days. Always remember, if God calls you, Macedonia will help your
church get you there!

On a personal note, Cassie and | celebrated our thirty fifth wedding anniversary just a few days ago. We are so
grateful for the home that God has blessed us with and give Him glory for the opportunity to serve Him togeth-
er. Some of you have sent anniversary cards for which we are very grateful. Thank you!

In closing, please know that Cassie and | regularly pray for our supporting churches and pastors. Your faithfulness
and generosity enable us to continue in the work God has called us to, and we do not take that for granted. There-
fore with your help and by God’s grace, we will continue by faith!
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For the sake of souls,

Scan here for more information
on The Pavilion Project and how Dr Scott Caudill
you can help. Ps.28:7

Contact: Scott & Cassie Caudill ph 678.300.7641 drcaudill@mwbm.org
Sending Church: Peoples Baptist Church 850 Mill Rd., McDonough, GA 30253 Dr. Thomas Satterfield, Pastor

Support Address: Macedonia World Baptist Missions, Inc. PO Box 519, Braselton, GA 30517 ph 706.654.2818




